
June 24 Lunch Group Report 

 

‘We had a good evening gathering in June at Brownlow Arms Caldwell. We 

did have to wait ,which is usual, but that gave us time for a lot of 

talking on a wide range of topics. Our meals from their long list of 

choices were delicious, with us choosing starters, mains and a few of us 

managing a pudding to round the meal of. 

 

Our next meeting will be on 17th July at The Black Horse, Ingleton, at 5pm' 


